
REMINDERS 

• All Registration Documents can be found on 

the front page of our website under “2020-21 

Registration Information” 

• Please monitor your emails for school updates 

    
530 West Main Street         Telephone: (920) 849-8109 

Chilton, Wisconsin 53014                    Fax: (920) 849-4539

 

Susan Kaphingst, Superintendent     

Dawn Bartel, Administrative Assistant 
 
August  2020 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

On behalf of the entire school district, we want to welcome you back to another school year.    The Chilton Public School 

District will be using the PowerSchool online registration for all new and returning students for the 2020-2021 school year. 
 

• Registration will be open beginning August 5, 2020. All parents/students must complete the 

steps below starting on August 5, 2020.  This process is required for the 2020-2021 school year.   
 

Please Note: The Chilton School District will not have specific "registration" days this summer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Summer office hours:  7:30-4:00 - Monday through Thursday---subject to change without notice.  
                          
If you have any questions, feel free to call any of the school offices.  High School 849-2358, Middle School 849-9152, 

Elementary School 849-9388.   
 
Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Pamela Schuster                            Mr. Matt Kiel                Mr. Shawn Rude 

Elementary Principal                              Middle School Principal                        High School Principal 

New students to the Chilton Schools: 

• Register by going to our website:  

www.chilton.k12.wi.us 

 

• Hover over the “Home” tab 

 

• Click on Student Registration.  

 

Returning Students to the Chilton Schools: 

• Log on to the PowerSchool Parent portal to view your 

child(rens) information.   

• (Did you forget username or password to your parent portal?) 

o Click the Forgot Username or Password 

o Your information will be sent to you at the email address  

tied to the account.   

• The PowerSchool sign-in is located on the District’s webpage 

at www.chilton.k12.wi.us 

• Click on the "P" symbol located on the upper right side of the 

page (next to the magnify glass).   

• Click on the Returning Student tab (on the lower left side of 

your students PowerSchool screen). 

o This will bring you to the PowerSchool Returning 

Student Registration process.  
 

Experiencing Problems with the On-line Process or do not have internet access: 

• Contact our District Office at 920-849-8109 to schedule a time to come in and use our computers to register. 

Payment Options are: 

• Pay on-line using a checking account/credit or debit card by using our E-Funds for Schools.  

o E-Funds for Schools is located on the school website under Resources: 

https://payments.efundsforschools.com/v3/districts/55143/ 

• Make checks payable to Chilton Public Schools & mail to the attention of the school at 530 W. Main St. 

Chilton, WI  53014.  

• Drop payment in locked box located in the entrance of each building. Payments must be in an envelope and 

must specify as to who or what the payment is for. There will not be any in person payment days.   


